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On 19th of February, 2016 at the office of International Investors Association was held trilateral
meeting, The Secretary General of IIA Osman Chalishkan (Mzhavandze), the representatives of
 Ministry of Finance and Economy of Ajara and the representative of Invest in Georgia met with
the Owners of “Kayabas Tekstil”. The introductory meeting was focused on economic and
investment environment of the region, particularly in the textile sphere. It was noted that the
company is interested to invest 1.500.000 US Dollars in the Textile sphere In Kutaisi. Secretary
General of IIA provided all the information about investment environment of the region. The
representatives of “KAYABAS TEXTIL” are interested to carry out the investment in the textile
field in Kutaisi and with the National Agency they visited alternative places for the investment.
During the meeting, it was announced that in the first stage a textile factory is planning to
employ 800 local staff. The investor got exhaustive information about investment environment in
Georgia
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